
BANKURA UNIVERSITY 

Department of Social Work 

 

Dear all, 

Greetings from the department of social work! 

We are glad to inform you that on 14 May 2019 at 11.30am in the department of social work, 

IITD Srijani Kolkata is going to conduct one day pre- internship training cum Field Exposure 

Orientation Programme for the final year MSW students for an exposure of NGO internship. 

This is for notification and circulation. 

Thanking you,  

Sincerely, 

Department of Social Work 

Bankura University 

 


